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June 26, 2020

The Columbian Lawyers Association

The Law Offices of Raymond V. Nicotera
Columbian Lawyers Association

One West Red Oak Lane

White Plains, NY 10604

Dear Columbian Lawyers Association,

On behalf of St. John’s Riverside Hospital, we would like to express our heartfelt appreciation for your
generous donation of 300 meals for our staff.

Your donation helps the staff and medical professionals at St. John’s remain at the forefront of healthcare, and
continue to provide the very best care to our community and those impacted by COVID-19. Each and every
helping hand makes a considerable difference and because of your support we can be there for those who need
us the most.

We are sincerely grateful for your support. Thank you once again for helping St. John’s Riverside Hospital
remain Community Strong!

Warmest regards,

ona 77(%40

Denise C. Mananas

St. John’s Riverside Hospital

Senior Director of External and Business Affairs
914-798-8990

dmananas(@riversidehealth.org

*As a 501c3 charity, tax laws require us to notify you that this letter is the official acknowledgment of your gift. Also, we are required to certify that you
received no goods or services in consideration of this contribution; therefore, the full amount of your gift is tax-deductible. Thank you! TAX ID#: 13-
1740126.



